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CERAMICS 2 - RAKU!

Patriot
News

On Friday, Nov 18th, Ceramics 2 particiapted in
the annual Raku firing! This is a highly

anticipated event for this class each year. 



The Raku technique is when glazed ceramics
are taken from the kiln while they are still

glowing red hot and are then placed in a
material that would be able to catch fire, such
as sawdust or newspaper. This technique is used
to starve the piece of oxygen, which creates a

myriad of colors within the glaze.



The Floriculture and
Ceramics students came
together to create
these beautiful

cornucopias for the
Thanksgiving holiday!



From the School 
Counseling Office

Important Dates

#LevelUp of the week
Jack Fuhrmann 

10th grade
Mr. Van Es has noticed
Jack's great effort in US

History 1 and his
willingness to help others.

He has a strong voice and is
a great advocate! 

Nov 23 - Early Dismissal
Nov 24, 25 - No School
Dec 6 - Winter Concert
Dec 7 - Holly & Ivy
Dec 12 - Delayed Opening
Dec 15 - Don't Get Vaped In
Parent Presentation @ 6pm

When something isn't going
the way you expected,

always try to remember
what is in your control!



NEW STAFF HIGHLIGHTS
You may have noticed plenty of new faces around the
halls of North Warren Regional! Read below to learn

more about our awesome new faculty and staff! 
In the eloquent words of P. Diddy, Mr. Baum is “back
where he belongs.” Mr. Baum is a graduate of North

Warren, Class of 2007. He has recently completed his
Masters from Seton Hall University in Counseling

along with a certificate in Sport and Exercise
Psychology. Mr. Baum is in his first year as a

counselor at the school that molded him into the
person he is today. Mr. Baum is excited to be back as
a part of the North Warren community. He is also an
assistant football and baseball coach. He is an avid

sports fan and loves going to games. One of his
bucket list items is to watch his Orioles play in every

major league stadium. Mr. Baum also enjoys
spending time with his wife and his 1 year old

daughter. Mr. Baum is thrilled to have an opportunity
to give back to the North Warren Family! 

Ms. Noll is a graduate student at
Centenary University and is earning
her MA School Counseling internship
experience hours here at NWR. She is

an alumna of Hackettstown High
School and WCCC, and currently

works as an online tutor. In her free
time, Ms. Noll enjoys playing music,
hanging out with friends and family,

and solving puzzles. She is very
excited to be with us this year and

hopes to make a positive impact at
NWR!



Spanish National 
Honor Society

The Spanish National Honor Society
members happily painting ornaments

and listening to Christmas music.
Ornaments were sold at the Holiday

Craft Fair. 



You can
find a

donation
box in the

front
lobby!

The Prom Committee has decided to
offer an individual fundraiser to reduce
the cost of the prom bid. We anticipate

that the prom bid this year is about
$100. We are offering students the

opportunity to earn $40 off of their bid.
To do so, you must sell an entire box

of old fashion candy. If you are
interested, please see Mrs. DeRenzo

in HS 17.





Mrs. Potestio's class and

their families enjoyed a

Thanksgiving feast

before break!


